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EDUCATIONAL TRUST




Kingsbridge Educational Trust

Executive Headteacher: Peter Barnes LLB; BA; MA; MSc; MBA; FRSA; FCIM
Chair of Directors: Megan Crawford PhD
September 2017

Dear Prospective Applicant,

 

Kents Hill Park ‘All-Through’ School

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Kents Hill Park ‘all-through’ school.

 

As the Headteacher Designate of this exciting new development, you will have the opportunity to shape and design the best educational experience possible for the young people in our locality.

With brand new facilities, a graduated pupil intake, and the benefits of the ‘all-through’ model for teaching and learning innovation, this is truly an outstanding opportunity for an excellent practitioner.

 

The Kingsbridge Educational Trust, which currently operates Middleton Primary, Monkston Primary and Oakgrove ‘all-through’ schools within Milton Keynes will offer support, guidance and challenge throughout the process. 

 

We look forward to receiving your application. If you would like an informal discussion about the role, please contact Peter Barnes, Executive Headteacher, on (01908) 545300.

 

 Yours sincerely,

 

 
Megan Crawford
Chair of the Board of Directors



